
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

Public review – Meeting cancellation 
Favoring increased direct international air traffic, a contribution to the economic development of 
Montréal  
 
The Commission sur le développement économique et urbain et l’habitation launched in September 2014 a 
public review on the means by which to increase direct international air traffic in Montréal. 
 
Given the great interest in this issue shown by citizens and local organizations, the committee wishes to take the 
time required for a detailed analysis of the propositions and concerns contained in the memoranda presented at the 
public meetings before making its recommendations. Therefore, the public meeting scheduled for November 19, at 
7 p.m. to adopt the recommendations is cancelled. Please note that a new meeting for the adoption of 
recommendations will be announced at a later date.  
 
 
  
 
INFORMATION:   Service du greffe 
   Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R.134 
   Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1C6 
   Tel.: 514  872-3000   
 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
   @Comm_MTL 
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